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Weekly News 
23rd March 2018 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

There is lots going on here Our Lady! Thank you 
to those of you who popped into Open 
Classrooms this week - I hope you enjoyed 

seeing your child's learning and progress.  The 
children are always excited to show their 
parents what they have been doing in school 

and it is a great way for them to share their 
success.  Next week - because the school will be 
closed on Good Friday - the celebration 

assembly will be held on Thursday at 9.00 
a.m.  Some children will receive the highly 
coveted Bronze, Silver, Gold and Discipleship 

certificates as it is the end of term.  Look out for 
a letter to see if your child has been chosen to 
receive a certificate. 

 
The teachers are busy making arrangements for 
the Y5 residential trip to Warren Barn and the 
Y3 trip to Kent's Cavern next week.  Thank 

you to the teachers that are giving their time to 
stay with the children overnight and hope they 
get a good night's sleep!  The teachers have 

also been busy completing assessments for this 
term's learning.  The children's progress will be 
shared with the next Local Governing Body 

meeting on Monday so that they can ensure that 
the school is continuing to improve and that the 
children's academic achievement is 

increasing.  If you have any concerns or require 
an update as to your child's learning, 
please speak to your child's class teacher.    

 
Unfortunately we will also be saying goodbye to 
Amanda Chadwick next week who will be 

leaving Our Lady after a period of poor 
health.  She has worked at the school for over 
17 years and has made an enormous 

contribution to the school.  I would like to thank 
her for the kindness and dedication she has  

 
shown to the children and the school over the 
years, particularly her much talked about artistic 

talents, which will be missed.  We wish her 
every success for the future.    
 

Best Wishes 
Mrs Harding 

 

After School Club 
Holy Angels would like to remind parents that 
there is no after school club on Thursday 29th 

March (last day of term). 
 
 

Photographs 
Please ensure that all orders for photographs 
are returned to the school office by Thursday 

29th March. Thank you. 
 

School Attendance 
Last week Class 3 topped the table with 98.8%. 

Our school average was 96.4%. Our school 
target has been set at 96%. 
 

Classes who win this trophy five times are 
rewarded with some form of class treat!! 
If your child is sick please ring on the first day of 

absence and every other day thereafter. As part 
of our safeguarding duty we will try to contact 
you. If we cannot speak with you we ask South 

West Family Values to call at your address. 
We do require evidence of all medical 
appointments.  

 
If you bring your child in to school outside 
of the registration periods you MUST come 

to the office to sign them in to school. 
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Stars of the Week 

Star Pupil  
Class R William 
Class 1 Jelani 

Class 2 Evan 
Class 3 Amelia 
Class 4 Oliver  

Class 5 Oliver H 
Class 6 Frankie 
 

Star Writer 
Class R Kacee 
Class 1 Zack 
Class 2 Brandon 

Class 3 Nicolla 
Class 4 Eleanor  
Class 5 Dexter 

Class 6 Mahnoor 
   
Star Mathematician 

Class R Ashton 
Class 1 Jacob 
Class 2 Saket 

Class 3 Orley 
Class 4 Alexis W 
Class 5 Oliver S 

Class 6 Shayne 
Well done to them all. 
 

School Meals 
If your child has an appointment and will be late 
in to school please ensure that you have 

ordered a school meal online or contact the 
office to let us know your child’s choices before 
10.00 a.m. so that the kitchen can provide a 

meal. Thank you. 
 

Hey Clay! at Torquay Museum 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Clay Play with Squircle Arts at Torquay Museum 

23-25 March 2018 
Sessions: 10.30-12.30 & 1.30-3.30 
 

See the school’s “What’s on” page for more 
information.  
 

PTA Diary Dates 

29th March Disco FS/KS1 4.30 p.m. – 5.30 p.m. 
                             KS2 6.00 p.m. – 7.00 p.m.  
23rd April Non Uniform – wear red - £1 donation 

8th June Non Uniform – bring a Father’s Day Gift 
15th June Bring £1 to buy a Father’s Day Gift 
22nd June Non Uniform – Tombola donations 

29th June Summer Fayre 
 
 

 

Diary Dates 
26th/27th March Book Fair from 3.15 p.m. 
27th March Class 1 / 6 to Mass at Holy Angels 

29th March Last day of Term 
16th April Back to School 
4th May Non Pupil Day 

28/5 – 1/6 Half Term week 
20th July Year 6 Leavers Celebration 
 

 
Clubs  

 

CLUB DAY / TIME 

Art Club 
 KS1 

Monday and Thursday-
lunchtime 

Chess Club 
 KS2 

Tuesday lunchtime 

‘Green Tree’ Award  
Class 2 only 

Tuesday lunchtime 
 

TUFITC Football club 
Class 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Tuesday 3.15 – 4.15 
p.m. 

Mindfulness Colouring 

KS2 

Wednesday lunchtime 

Film Club 
 KS1 

Wednesday lunchtime 
 

Civic Award  
Class 6 

Wednesday lunchtime 

Premier Sports 
Fitness to music 

All ages 21/2 – 28/3 

Wednesday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm 

Chargeable 

Origami 
 KS2 

Thursday lunchtime 
 Every other week 

Acting up Club 
 

Thursday 
 3.15 – 4.15 pm  

 

Premier Sports 

Fencing/archery 
Yr R, 1, 2 and 3 

Thursday  

3.15 – 4.15 p.m. 

Website Editing Club 
Class 5 and 6 

Friday lunchtime 

TUFITC Handball 
All ages 

Friday 3.15 – 4.15 p.m. 

 

 


